BLUESKIN BAY FM

To the Board of Trustees
Warrington School

Dear friends,

Blueskin Bay FM is pleased to support the Board's project to improve the grounds of
Warrington School. We believe the project will benefit the wider community.

Warrington School is more than just a school. It is becoming the social and cultural centre
of Warrington.

Our radio station has benefited greatly from being able to use the school facilities and we
trust that the school benefits from our presence there.

We would be glad if other community groups and sports teams could gain the same
benefits of improved school facilities that we have been able to enjoy.

Blueskin Bay FM is pleased to present the enclosed cash donation in support of this
proposal.

Peter Dowden
Station Manager
Blueskin Bay FM 88.2

Blueskin Bay FM 88.2 (LPFM 1000mW)
Community Radio in Waitati and Warrington, New Zealand
PO Box 88, Waitati

Studio: Warrington School, Ferguson St, Warrington



